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Dear Parents,

I hope that you are all gearing up for Catholic Schools Week next week! We are excited to celebrate all of
the people and things that make Catholic schools great. We start the week off on Sunday with our Open
House from 12:00-2:00pm. If you know of anyone who has school aged children that might be interested in
learning more about St. Henry, this is a great opportunity to do so. On Sunday at the 9:30am Mass at St.
Henry, we will also present this year's Crusader Hall of Fame award and have donuts afterwards. Please
join us as we recognize someone who is consistently giving of themselves for our community! Be sure to
check below for details on all of the Catholic Schools Week activities!

Speaking of community, last weekend was great for our school community. Our 6th and 8th grade girls won
the Lady Crusader Invitational basketball tournament, which was a great accomplishment! Our Jr. High
Academic Team also took first in Districts on Saturday. Our students brought home a trophy, 24 medals,
and 5 certificates. They did an amazing job representing themselves and our school. Our archery team also
competed in their first meet, which was the first meet ever for many of our students. Throughout the
weekend and the many accomplishments of our students, it was so special to see the support of our
community!

Yesterday, we held an out of uniform day to benefit the victims of the wildfires in LA. We were able to raise
over $670 through the generosity of our school families. Please keep the residents of the LA area in your
prayers as the last I heard there are still fires that are burning and very high winds.

I hope you have a great weekend!
 
God Bless,

Kimberly Wagner, Principal
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Every month this year, we will talk about a different virtue and a saint who exemplified that virtue in their
life. Our goal is to grow in virtue as a school as we work toward becoming saints! Every week we will
recognize students who have been exhibiting that month's virtue in the classroom. See our Virtue
Rockstars below!



SPIRIT WEAR SALE GOING ON NOW!
New users click here; password is Crusader

Returning users click here!

Please contact jfedders@vbsprint.com with any questions or concerns.

After Care Sign
Up

CruNews 

Congratulations to the Junior High Academic Team for taking first place overall at the
Governor's Cup districts. They also placed first in Quick Recall and in the Future Problem
Solving. Team members are: Ben Brinkhaus, Lucas Burton, Zoe Duff, Dominic Geraci,
Nathan Jankowski, Brandon Lorton, Carter Lorton, Owen Parnitzki, Brooklynn Spradling,
Eila Voelker, and Winston Whitely. Combined, they brought home a trophy, 24 medals, and
five certificates! Good luck at Regionals!

Individual scorers:
General Knowledge (St. Henry took home the top five places): Ben Brinkhaus,
Dominic Geraci, Winston Whitely, Brooklynn Spradling, and Lucas Burton
Science: Carter Lorton (5th)
Math: Brandon Lorton (4th), Carter Lorton (5th)

https://shcs.vbsenterprise.com/security/NewUserPassword.epm?fbclid=IwY2xjawH3TDlleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHbYxaChfrZjWX9Km0OXv9grBFsuwNpxeWKtC3euwzPopSOFQMT5LDfkLWQ_aem_TCgLs_7eOmN01mN1PY5lLg
https://shcs.vbsenterprise.com/?fbclid=IwY2xjawH3TKZleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHcupZKOFkL5c4W7Oyjpa3JcUHg_AAs3cqAqRRWmfI2hZ6OYy3UhbdZFjNA_aem_bpqMBBmqmi8_iNsDTnpAIw
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Social Studies: Ben Brinkhaus, Winston Whitely and Lucas Burton swept the top 3!
Language Arts: Winston Whitely (1st), Brooklynn Spradling (3rd)
Arts and Humanities: Ben Brinkhaus (1st), Lucas Burton (3rd)
Composition: Zoe Duff (5th)

History Making Lady Crusader Invitational
Thank you to all the coaches, parents, and students for the countless hours making the
tournament such a huge success. Congratulations to Coaches Kuebler and Hicks for
winning the first 8th grade Lady Crusader Invitational title in school history! This is what
being a Crusader is all about!



OPEN HOUSE: SUNDAY, JANUARY 26, 12:00-2:00 PM



Catholic Schools Week is just around
the corner!

RSVP for donuts on Monday or
Tuesday and BINGO on Saturday!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSflyI67-V67Adum9_xtf-TCtSGz8evTVkN5m7XasvjafabX3A/viewform?usp=sf_link


This week, we are celebrating our maintenance director, Sean Duffy! He is an amazing part of our
parish/school team. He can pretty much take care of anything on our property and we are so grateful for
him.

Sean also has a long military career: he served five years of active duty in the Army and 20 years in the
Ohio National Guard. He was stationed in Germany for two years, deployed to help in Louisiana after
hurricanes Rita/Katrina, spent six months in Hungary, and eight months in Afghanistan.

Thank you for your service not only to St. Henry, but to our country! We appreciate you!

PTO Update
Notes from the January meeting can be found here.

​Upcoming events:
1/25 Cyclones game
2/8 Mother/Son Event
2/13 February Meeting 7pm
3/13 March Meeting 7pm
3/29 Father/Daughter Dance
4/6 Father/Son Event
5/17 Family Night Y'All's game

https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/15ac3955-5f40-4865-8cdd-2456485d7e91.pdf?rdr=true


Click link below to purchase tickets!

Purchase your tickets today!

Sign up to play!

SUPPORT YOUR CRUSADERS
We have several regular monthly positions that need to be filled.
Volunteers for these positions are exempt from the pull-tab requirements.
Training is provided for all positions. A coveted Bingo Cru t-shirt is
provided, as is free dinner, drinks, and fun! 

Bingo Paper Sales
This is a seated or standing position and requires the volu nteer to review
customer's orders, ring them up using a laptop, collect money/provide change,
and give out bingo paper (some bending/stretching is involved). Great position

for those who don't want to walk or stay late. Shifts are available the third week of the month ,
5:00-7:00 PM and 5:15-7:30 PM.
 
Bingo Caller
A second week caller is needed from 6:30-10:00 PM. This person should have a commanding
voice, be able to take charge of the bingo hall, and not be afraid of the microphone. Caller calls
bingo balls and keeps the games running smoothly. 

For more information, contact Ryan Bihl, watermobihl@yahoo.com,
​Jamie Powers, jamielpowers00@gmail.com, or call the school office, 859-342-2551.

https://cyclones.spinzo.com/cincinnati-cyclones-v-bison-2025-01-25-ACTZZ?group=st-henry-wa6z
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0C49ABA92AA7F85-54236531-motherson?useFullSite=true#/
mailto:watermobihl@yahoo.com
mailto:jamielpowers00@gmail.com


NEWSWORTHY
Junior High Retreat
CONNECT 25 – Junior High Retreat, Saturday,
February 22, at Thomas More University. Open to
Junior High youth (grades 6–8).

A day of connections with faith, friendship, and
fun. The retreat theme is FOUND (Luke 15:1-7).
Come and find out what it means to be FOUND.
Registration deadline is February 5.

Sponsored by the Diocesan Office of Youth
Ministry. Register today!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSepY7hM5kcakinIkYHorPR2ZhCpTdAK3PoHqVXaLVdx5W1MaQ/viewform


Schedule your appointment today!

Kentucky March for Life
The Diocese Pro-Life Office is organizing a trip to Frankfort
for the 2025 March for Life-Together for LIFE: Walking in
Hope, Inspiring Change, Saving Lives, on Wednesday,
February 12. Buses will leave Northern Kentucky around 7:00
AM and return late afternoon. Please contact the Pro-Life
office either by email or phone to reserve your seat, 859-392-
1546 or email Peggy Piccola, ppiccola@covdio.org.
Donations will be accepted to offset the cost of the charter
bus. Please pack a lunch and snacks for the trip as we will
not be stopping for a meal.
 

https://donateblood.uc.edu/donor/schedules/drive_schedule/48967
mailto:ppiccola@covdio.org


ST. HENRY DISTRICT HIGH SCHOOL
Grade School Appreciation Night
Celebrate Crusader pride with our girls basketball teams! Grade school students who wear their
school team jersey will receive free admission.
Girls' Basketball Grade School Appreciation Night

Date: Wednesday, February 5, 2025
Opponent: Scott High School
Game Times:

JV: 6:00 p.m.
Varsity: 7:30 p.m.

Location: SHDHS Gymnasium

Click to Connect to SHDHS

Spring flag football registration is open as well as interest forms for
2025 Fall Middle School Tackle and Cheerleading.

Visit: https://www.crusaderyouthleague.com/ for information and
signups. When you register, put in the code STHCYL and St. Henry

Grade School will receive $10 for every registration!

https://shdhs.org/admissions/visit-shdhs/
https://www.crusaderyouthleague.com/


VIRTUS® 
Anyone who volunteers in our school or parish must be VIRTUS trained and compliant. If you are
interested in volunteering in our school or parish, there are many opportunities to attend the
Protecting God’s Children training.

To find classes, visit VIRTUS.org > drop down to select Covington, KY (Diocese) > select a
session to attend and register.
 
If you have questions or need additional information, reach out to our VIRTUS coordinator, Leah St.
John, lstjohn@sthenrynky.com or call 859-342-2551.

Anyone who has experienced sexual misconduct by a cleric, employee, religious, or volunteer of
the Diocese of Covington is asked to contact Julie Feinauer, Diocesan Victims Assistance
Coordinator, 859-392-1515. Professional assistance and pastoral support will be provided in

https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list.cfm?theme=0
mailto:lstjohn@sthenrynky.com


confidentiality and with respect.

Date Location

1/30/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

2/13/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

2/26/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:000 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

3/11/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

3/26/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

UPCOMING EVENTS 
January 24: 8th Grade Fun Friday, 2:45-3:45 PM
January 25: PTO Cyclones Family Night
January 26: SHCS Open House, 12:00-2:00 PM
January 26-February 1: Catholic Schools Week
February 4: Dine to Donate @ Erlanger Skyline all day long
February 4: Confirmation Evening of Reflection, 7:00 PM
February 4: Boosters Meeting, 7:00 PM
February 8: Mother/Son Dogdeball Challenge, 5:00-9:00 PM
February 11: 2nd Grade Sacrament Prep Meeting, 6:30 PM
February 13: Hoxworth Blood Drive, noon-6:30 PM
February 13: PTO Meeting, 7:00 PM
February 17: No School, President's Day
February 20: Dine to Donate: Red Robin
February 21: 8th Grade Fun Friday



St. Henry Catholic School
Kimberly Wagner, Principal
kwagner@sthenrynky.com
3825 Dixie Highway | Elsmere KY 41018
859-342-2551
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